
Thank you to those who responded to our data-validation exercise

A big thank you to all the practices who responded to the data validation exercise, which ran between January-March 2018. We asked practices to

confirm the details of the GPs and practice staff who are working at their practice. This exercise was undertaken to ensure we have an accurate and

up to date list for the 2018 LMC Elections. If you were not able to respond or didn&rsquo;t receive the email, we will be running the exercise again later

this year or if you would like to update the details of your practice before then, please contact  brt@lmc.org.uk.


